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25th May 2023 

 
Dear Parent  

 
Arrangements for Sports Day: - 

 

It is so difficult to know at this stage what the weather will be like on 
Thursday – we are hopeful for dry weather and will proceed unless the 

weather is really wet! 
 

We are aware that parents and carers may have arranged time off work etc 
and we too are very hopeful that the day will progress as planned.   

 
In the event of needing to postpone the day, school will send a text on 

Thursday morning before 8.30am – please have your phones handy, we will 
only do this is the weather is very bad.  (We are trusting that Gillian has the 

most recent contact number!)   
 

Sports Day will take place in the school grounds. 
 

Year 1 and 2 will commence at 9:15am on the grass to the left of their 

classroom. 
 

Year 3 -7 will commence at 10.00am on the sports field behind the carpark. 
 

We hope to present medals immediately after the all the races have finished, 
but this will depend on weather and timings (if races take longer than 

expected we will have to break for dinner at 12:15). 
 

Children can wear their sports clothes to school on Thursday.  If they could 
wear their team colours it would be very helpful, teachers will inform the 

children of their team colours. 
 

The canteen will serve a fun lunch afterwards. 
 

(Don’t forget Breakfast Club arrangements still available if required).  

Remember also – sun cream as required – or possibly a coat! 
  

Yours sincerely 
E. McGuinness 

      22 Woodvale Road 
Eglinton 

Co Londonderry 

BT47 3AH 
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